



We are pleased to announce that in total, we have raised £369 for Comic Relief! Thank you to all parents and carers who sent in donations and supported the children to wear as much red as possible. As you know, we have been compiling joke entries over the course of this

week. In assembly today, a panel of expert judges (Mrs Duncombe, Mrs Fisher and Katie & Joanne, from our wonderful PTA) had the difficult task of selecting the best jokes that each class had to offer! Well done to each runner up, from the finalists,

who were each awarded with a red nose, and the overall winners, who received a joke book!

Mrs Crilly's glamorous assistants



natibulire

EYFS Winner: Alfie.

What did one nostril say to the other, when he was laughing at him? It's SNOT funny!



KS1 Winner: Joshua

What did one dinner plate say to the wooding to conclude

other? Dinner's on me!



KS2 Winner: Mikey (read by Ryder as Mikey is unwell!)

I was washing the car with my sister

and my neighbour said...a sponge would be better!



A group of year 5 children have experienced London this week! Staying overnight, the children have toured the sights of London, watched Mrs Doubtfire the Musical, enjoyed a meal out, explored the National Science Museum and feasted during their 'all you can eat' breakfast! Well done to the children for demonstrating exemplorary behaviour and thank you to the staff who volunteered to support them!



This week, parents have enjoyed Stay and learn sessions in Year 1 and our afternoon Nurture group. As always, the children were so eager to share their learning with all of the grown ups who were able to attend.



This week, the children in year 4 spent a day exploring the fabulous museum Enginuity! During the morning, everyone enjoyed exploring the museum and interacting with the different exhibitions within.

In the afternoon, the children worked in small groups to design and make their own 'Jitterbugs'. The children were required to use their science knowledge to create circuits to make the jitterbug move-the day ended with a bug race!



Over the past few weeks, the children in year 6 have been working with PCSO Karl Jolly, learning about the effects of smoking, drugs and alcohol. This week, they tried to complete fine motor activities, while wearing 'beer goggles' to

see how much more difficult simple activities would beeveryone concluded it was incredibly difficult!



Whole school weekly attendance this week is 94 %

KS1 -

KS2 -

Attendance

Mrs Paterson and Mrs Braim's class **95.56%** Mr Watkins' class 96.77%



	Dates for your diary:	
	Tues 19th March	Year 4 Experience Easter
	Tues19th/Wed 20th March	Parents' Meetings
	Fri 22nd March	LAST DAY OF TERM
	Mon 8th April	BACK TO SCHOOL
	Mon 15th April	EYFS Stay and Learn sessions
	Fri 26th April	Y5/6 Books with Breakfast

ClassDojo If you have not yet signed up for 'Class Dojo' please speak to your child's teacher.

This is a great way to keep in touch with school, have access to important

information and keep up to date with your child's learning!

All dates, information and school information is also available on our school website:

https://www.woodlands-sch.org.uk/